October 8th, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE

Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:
I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.

| believe this rule is important to the overall fairness and integrity of the market as a whole for
retail investors to further prevent any wrongdoings that may be of concern. This rule helps with
market transparency with the 15 minute reporting requirement and the transaction by
transaction reporting. Companies have been shorted into the ground with not enough reporting
or resources to defend themselves. The working families who invest into some of these
companies have been robbed of their fair and transparent investing for a better life or side
money to make ends meet. Untracked lending chains over a long period of time can be a
danger to our economy as a whole and this rule would help us towards a better market for all.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Investor



